
Johnson County 
Budget & Financial Management Policy 

 
 
1. New or expanded services will not be implemented unless specifically authorized by the Board of 

Supervisors. 
 
2. The Finance Administrator will provide monthly reports and analysis to the Board of Supervisors 

and the Finance Committee.     
 
3. The County budget documentation will include a concise summary and guide to key issues for 

both the operating and capital budgets. 
 
4. The County’s Operating Revenues should be sufficient to support operating expenditures. 
 
5. The County will endeavor to maintain diversified and stable revenue sources. 
 
6. A review of user fees and charges for services will be made annually with the Finance 

Department to determine that an appropriate level is maintained. 
 
7. Governmental funds, except for the general fund, will have reserves based on a review of 

working capital needs. 
 
8. Long-term (greater than one year) debt proceeds shall not provide for current operating 

expenditures. 
 
9. The County shall adopt procedures and thresholds related to the purchase of goods and services 

subject to periodic review by the Board of Supervisors. 
 


